
Dear UNEP Secretariat, 
Many thanks for sharing the revised AHEG intersessional roadmap and for the invitation to provide 
feedback. 
Regarding the comments, we only have two points raised: 
- Provide translation services in French and other languages if possible to allow country representatives 
to follow discussions and contribute effectively to meetings. 
- The roadmap must ensure that the strategies and the plan to combat plastic pollution reach a large 
group of people and improve multifaceted conversations on the same subject. Challenges such as 
awareness raising, qualitative impact, effectiveness of the program must be taken into account, taking 
into account the mandate and the desired results. 

However, we would like to participate in the next scheduled webinars 
 
 
Many thanks,  
 
 
 

 
 
 


